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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Service Dogs in Training Return to the Calgary Philharmonic 

Calgary AB — Canines and classics mix once again on 25 October (12:00-2:30PM) as we welcome four legged 

friends (and their handlers) from Aspen Service Dogs and PADS to the Orchestra’s rehearsal for our upcoming 

Sci-Fi Spectacular concert (25 + 26 October).  

 

This is an important experience for these puppies-in-training as it helps build their experience in new 

environments and situations. Not to mention that they bring an immense amount of joy to the Orchestra and 

production crew. 

 

Media are welcome to attend though confirmation is required in advance. Please note that this is a working 

rehearsal.  
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Zoltan Varadi 

Communications Manager   

403-397-7739   
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About the Calgary Philharmonic   

The Calgary Philharmonic has been a pillar of Calgary’s vibrant arts scene since 1955 and in that time has 

grown to be one of Canada’s most celebrated live music ensembles. Led by Music Director Rune Bergmann, 

the Orchestra presents a wide range of concerts and inspiring education programs. In addition to 66 full-time 

orchestra musicians, the Calgary Phil is one of two major symphony orchestras in Canada that has its own 

chorus of over 120 volunteer singers. In a typical season, the Calgary Phil welcomes over 100,000 visitors, 

connecting audiences to live music experiences, and serves the city of Calgary by fostering creativity and 

belonging. Your Phil. Your Music. 
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